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~aumissioner Ramey
Camissioner Thanpson
Camuissioner Larson

PROPOSED REPLY TO MR. ROBERT F. CLASS

T

Enclosed 1s a copy of a proposed reply to Mr. Robert P. Class,
Camuander, St. Anthony Park Post No. 34, The Areriean Legion,
St. Paul, Minnesota, which we discussed at the last meeting of the
Camissioners' Enviromental Group. The letter has been revised in
accordance with the changes suggested at that time, and I would
appreciate it if yvou would let me know if you have any further
corrections. I will call your office early next week.

Signed CLH

C. L. Henderson
Assistant Director of Repulation
for Adninistration
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« Mr., 'Robert F., Class, Commander -2 =

of the facility only upon a favorable decision in this proceeding and in
accordance with any limitations found necessarv or appropriate, If the
plant is licensed to operate, it will be subject to AEC inspection and
surve 1lance throughout its lifetime.

With respect to the radiocactive effluents released by nuclear power plants,
1 am enclosing a print of Part 1 of the hearings on the environmental
effects of producing electric power held by the Joint Committee on Atomic
Energy in late 1969 and early 1970, I would call your atteny »n especially
to testirony by Commissioner Theos J. Thompson (pages 175-194), Cormissioner
Clarence E. Larson (pages 238-276), and Dr. Paul Tompkins, Executive Director
of the Federal Radiation Council (pages 391-415). This testimony discusses
in detail sources of radioactive effluents from a nuclear power plant and
how these effluents are processed, the bases for radiation protection
standards, how these standards are applied as limits on normal releases

of small quantities of radicactive materizl, the results of eavironmental
monitoring programs around nuclear power plants, and envirommental research
programs on the effects of radiation t'at are carried out by the AEC.

In summary, operating experience las shown that actual relecases of radio~-
activity from these plants have generally been small percentages of linits
imposed under AEC regulations. Based on our present knov.edge and operating
experience, we do not believe that the low levels of radicactivity released
from nuclear powver reactors will have a perceptible adverse effect on the
environment or on public health and safety.

For your information, I alsoc am enclosing copies of speeches made by
Cormissioners Larson, Pamey, and Thompson during the past year concerning
the licensing and repulation of nuclear power plants. These remarks dis-
cuss the ARC's concern for public health and safety in its regulatory
activities, and describe some of the studies and the experience that
confirm our confidence in the safety of nuclear power plants licensed

by the AEC,

Sincerely,

Harold L. Price
Director of Regulation

Enclosures:

1. Licensing of Power Reactors

2. Safety Evaluation of Monticello
Nuclear Generating Plant

3:- Pare 1

4, Speeches




